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Ref. HSNCU/UG/Admission/June/05 of 2024                                                                                                    29th June 2024  

 

 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
        Notification of Orientation Date for all 

               First Year programmes of  HSNC University. 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

We would like to inform you that the admissions for some programmes at 

HSNC University, Mumbai are still in process. Consequently, the 

orientation date has been postponed. The new date for the orientation will 

be notified to you soon. 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Bhagwan Balani  

Registrar (Ag.), 

 


